
His Majesty, the Scarecrow of Oz Showing: Nate Barlow

Filmmaker Nate Barlow has been interested in L. Frank Baum’s Oz Film Manufacturing Company for years.
With help from UNC Charlotte and The Library of Congress, Barlow has been able to restore Baum’s silent
film, His Majesty, the Scarecrow of Oz. Come to the premiere of this restoration and stay for a talk and Q&A
session with Barlow.


